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Did you know that good dental hy-
giene starts even before your little 
one gets their first tooth? Choosing 
a pediatric dentist that you trust is a 

really big deal. The right decision can set your 
child up for a lifetime of healthy behavior. And 
not to brag, but we just so happen to think that 
we’ve found the best one around in Dr. Mike (oh 
yes, no fancy titles here!) at Rossitch Pediatric 
Dentistry in Marietta. The even better news? 
After 10 years of amazing service, he’s decided 
to expand the practice and bring onboard a new 
dentist who’s just as cool as he is. 

For Dr. Mike and his team, the timing is just 
right. “I’ve been lucky that my practice has 
grown and that I’ve gotten to a point where 
we’re booked far out in advance,” says Dr. Mike, 
who notes that being booked up means it’s hard 
to see emergency patients or to get new patients 
in. “It’s an exciting time for the practice to be 
able to offer more options to our patients.” 

HOME SWEET HOME
“As soon as I talked to Dr. Sarah, I instantly knew 
she would be a great fit,” says Dr. Mike. The two 
share the same practice philosophy and want the 
same level of service for their patients. Dr. Sarah 
Boyles recently finished her residency program at 
the University of Kentucky and was looking for a 
practice here in Cobb County. Hailing from Cart-
ersville and married to a Cobb County boy, she 
always knew she would come back home to serve 
the people whom she considers family. “It’s excit-
ing to have someone who has roots in this area 
and wants to invest wholly in this community,” 
says Dr. Mike. 

Dr. Sarah is also Mom to an adorable 1-year-old, 
which lends a sense of new energy –and empathy 
– to her patients. “My kids are 14, 12 and 9,” says 
Dr. Mike, “I’m happy we have someone in the 
practice who can bring a common perspective to 
new moms.”  

A BUILT-IN SECOND OPINION
Having another person to bounce ideas off of is 
another reason Dr. Mike is over the moon about 
the change. “It’s nice to have another opinion 
and a different point of reference,” he says. Hav-
ing both a male and female dentist also allows 
patients to choose the provider they relate to the 
most. 

With the addition of Dr. Sarah, the practice 
hopes to open its doors five days a week instead 
of four. And after all is said and done, Dr. Mike 
also hopes to spend a little more time with his 
wife and boys. So, welcome back home, Dr. Sa-
rah! We’re all excited to meet you. 
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